
 

 
June 2025 – Kep and Debbie James Update 

Dear friends, 

Please pray for Jose, Paulo and Vania, and Debbie and me as we travel to Costa Rica 

tomorrow, to be there from May 31 to June 7. The purpose of our visit is to meet with 

pastors and church leaders to discuss the importance of honoring Christ by staying true 

to His Word. 

Pray that God will move in hearts—that we will find church leaders eager to study the Bible 

with us. The need in Costa Rica is great: most people own a Bible – few actively read it. 

The church and believers there desperately need to grow in their understanding of the 

Scriptures -- to see that the Bible is about Jesus and His gospel, to experience gospel 

transformation in their lives, and for pastors and teachers to faithfully preach and teach 

God's Word in their local churches. 

Please join us, asking God to use these meetings to open the door so that we can start ESI 

(Equipping Servants International – Disciples Making Disciples) groups in San José. Pray 

Colossians 1:28,29 -- “Him we proclaim, warning everyone and teaching everyone with all 

wisdom, that we may present everyone mature in Christ.  For this I toil, struggling with all 

his energy that he powerfully works within me.” 

We are so thankful for your partnership in the gospel! 

In Christ, 

 

Kep and Debbie James 
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